
From: Nathan Ballentine <NathanBallentine@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/15/2012 2:47:22 PM
Subject: RE: Number for DOR call

Will that constituent be given an interview?

I hope you'll visit my website often to stay informed about what's going on in the State House and in our community!

Nathan Ballentine
www.nathansnews.com
House of Representatives, District 71
Richland-Lexington Counties
320A Blatt Building
Columbia, SC 29221

From: Veldran, Katherine [KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:35 PM
To: Nathan Ballentine
Subject: RE: Number for DOR call

The position at SEW has not been filled sorry for the delay.

The conference call has been scheduled for 9:00AM EST on FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 16th 2012. Please call
1-866-560-9863.

1. All participants will be asked to provide their first and last name to the operator before being placed into the 
conference. No password is required.
2. All participants will be muted until they request to speak or ask a question.
3. Participants should plan to join the call 5 to 10 minutes before the designated start time.
4. After being placed into the conference, participants will hear music until the conference begins.
5. For operator assistance during the call, please press *0.
6. During the Q&A session participants will be introduced by Caller's First Name and Caller's Last Name.
7. Questions will be announced by the operator in the order they were received.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Nathan Ballentine [mailto:NathanBallentine@schouse.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:33 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Number for DOR call
Importance: High

Interested in dialing in.

Nathan Ballentine
www.nathansnews.com
House of Representatives, District 71
Richland-Lexington Counties
320A Blatt Building
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Columbia, SC 29221

From: Charles Reid
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:31 PM
To: H-MEMBER
Cc: Michael R. Thompson; Charles Cannon; Juanzena Johnson
Subject: FW: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach

Please see the Governor's notice for a General Assembly member conference call for 9:00 a.m., November 16, to
discuss the DOR security breach. If you wish to participate in the call you must e-mail KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov 
for the instructions on how to access the call.

Please do not e-mail me as I do not have the information.

Sincerely,
Charles Reid

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 12:39 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Updates: SC DOR Security Breach
Importance: High

Our office has arranged a conference call for members of the General Assembly to be held on Friday, November 16th 
at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of this call is to go over updates about the security breach at the Department of Revenue.
Please reply if you are interested in participating on the call and I will email you instructions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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